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August 101 1933 

Henry F. Merrill, Esquire 
President, Port of Portland Authrotiy 
Portland, Maine 

Dear Sir: 

I am pleased to acknowledge receipt of 
your letter of July 26. 

I have investigated the status of the Port 
Authority in.its relation to the State, and I find 
that the Act creating the Port Authority appears to 
see any reason to·modify my opinion to you of July 24. 
However, in case you find any law indicating the · 
contrary I shall be pleased tf you will send me 
reference to the same and I will give it consideration. 

Very truly yours, 

Deputy Attorney General 

SLF H 


